
N Mark Motion: 
 
The Auburn Hills and Orchard Ridge campus senates move that the college administration (namely, the 
financial aid and registration officers) create and communicate a clear and comprehensive policy 
regarding the N mark that will be consistently applied across the college to all courses (including both 
face-to-face and online offerings). 
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